ES faculty meeting 15.02.23
Notes by Ulrich Grohé

1) ED will publish a list of its members online

2) Professional development day for teachers will concentrate on bilingual development

3) Report cards will be done online as of next year

4) Jenny Hoenicke reports on cursive writing vs. block lettering. SAS handwiriting will be
most likely the standard but no final decision is made yet by the authorities.

5) Parent teqcher conferences will be most likely moved to Thursdays or Tuesdays

6) Catering: public procurement is on its way. Food committee has close to zero
influence

7) Playground: schedule still unclear.

8) Jenny Hoenicke reports on vandalism in ES



